

## LETTER TO BRANCHES





No: 086/25

28th April 2025

TO: **ALL BRANCH SECRETARIES** 

Dear Colleague,

## CWU SPECIAL RESTRUCTURING/SPECIAL RULES REVISION CONFERENCE 2025 -**BLACKPOOL**

Further to LTB 082/25 which provided branches with the link to register delegates for the conference taking place at the Winter Gardens Convention Centre in Blackpool we have received enquiries regarding registering visitors.

Unfortunately the venue does not have the capacity to accommodate a visitors section within the conference hall so therefore we ask Branches to register the correct number of delegates based on the figures previously sent to you and in line with Rule 10.3. If you are unsure of what your delegation entitlement is you can contact Angela Niven.

The link to the registration page is: <a href="https://survey.alchemer.eu/s3/90821822/cwu-conference-">https://survey.alchemer.eu/s3/90821822/cwu-conference-</a> 2025-registration

Please note that all online registrations have to be completed by Wednesday 11th June 2025 so that the preparation can be done for credentials.

## **Seating At Conference**

If any member of your delegation requires special seating due to special needs or a disability they should email <a href="mailto:conferences@cwu.org">conferences@cwu.org</a> as soon as possible providing details and we will try to accommodate any requests received. This needs to be done before Friday 23rd May 2025.

Any enquiries on this LTB should be directed to Angela Niven on 020 8971 7237 or email eventsregistration@cwu.org

Yours sincerely,

**Tony Kearns Senior Deputy General Secretary**